
Elevator & Atrium
Project Update

Ondra-Huyett Update #2
Signage is up out front announcing the project.

Construction fencing should be going up this week.

ADA ramp should be installed either this Friday or next Monday, March 10.

City has stated to the contractor that permits should be issued this week. If so, excavation 

equipment and demolition activity will begin the week of March 10.


